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DUFFERIN MARSH NATURE CONNECTION
MINUTES
Wednesday February 8, 2017 - 7:30 pm
Start:
7:55 pm

Attendees:
Dave, Brenda, Mary, Sheila, Angela, Charles

Regrets:
Eric, Joe, Jen
1. Minutes January 12, 2017
Moved:
Dave
2nd:

Angela

Approved

2. Great Backyard Bird Count – February 20, 2017
Mary will be leading a bird walk for the GBBC.  It has been advertised by poster, on the website and on the facebook page.  
Action:
Charles will forward information to the Community Facebook page.
3. Community Skate

There has been no news from the Township yet but it appears that the ice is probably thick enough but not very smooth.  
Action:
Mary will contact the Township to find out if the ice is thick enough and let everyone know.  
A cleaning crew is needed for 4 pm on Friday and Saturday morning at 10 am.  Charles, Mary, and Angela volunteered to help.
Action:
Angela will call Harry Hoare to find out if he can clear the ice with his tractor.


Mary will send out a call for volunteers for Friday.  
Tasks:




Mary - 
hot chocolate, marshmallows, table, fire pit (sand, paper, matches, water), fire permit, cups, 

napkins, recycle and green bins, membership stuff, email blast, poster, facebook



Sheila – carpet, cream, sugar, wood



Eric – advert in paper (done for week of Feb. 6th), marshmallow sticks


Charles – benches, camera



Brenda – hotdogs, buns, condiments, coffee, table

Volunteers for the Day:
Charles, Sheila, Mary, Dave, (Nadia – call), 



Action:
Charles will make poster to thank Tony and Amanda



Angela will give Mary membership box
4. Membership Secretary Report
Angela wrote an article for the paper that was hopefully coming out this week.  The article had a contest to give away memberships.  Angela noted that the website still has the previous membership secretary listed.
Action:
Angela will post on Community Facebook page when article comes out.



Mary will send an email to Jen to update contact list on website

5. Upcoming Dates
Mary suggested that we do the Swift Watch program again this year.

Action:
Mary will look into this and report back.
Community booths at the Fair will cost $250. All community groups will have to pay.  Mary reminded people that there was another nature group last year that was interested in sharing a booth with us.  
Action:
Mary will contact the nature company to see if they are having a booth this year.


Brenda will get contact info for the nature company
A correction was made on the date of the bird feeder workshop.  It will be on Sept 17.
6. Treasurer Report
Eric drafted a letter for Charles signature to finalise the transfer of Treasurer at the bank.  
Action:
Charles will check his emails for Eric’s letter.  



Dave will come during the day to finalise the transfer

Dave inquired if there if there were any cheques outstanding.  He advised that he will be providing a  monthly statement.
7. Review security camera  - deferred
8. Insurance
Mary advised that she met with Ken Orr on January 16 and received an estimate for both liability and director’s insurance of approximately $1,200.  It was agreed that the estimate seemed high.
Action:
Mary will look for another quote from Buckley Insurance and Darling Insurance
9. Mary will work with Jen to put together a Paypal acknowledgement.
10. "Hughie's Cathedral" Project

 Mary met with the Township planner about the proposed zoning on the forest.  The Parks Department must make the request to have the proposed zoning changed from OS to EP.  Kathryn Mclellan (the Env. Stewardship Coordinator) is working on this.
Action:
Mary will contact Kat for update



Mary will write up details for the signs

11. DMC safety vests 

Dave needs the vests.

Action:
Brenda will bring the vests on Saturday



Charles will send the logo to Dave

NEW BUSINESS
· Bird Feeder trail – Mary wants to try to redo the program.  It needs better advertising.
NEXT MEETING IS TUESDAY, March 7th or 14th, 2017 at 7:30  ???????????????
Move to adjourn – Charles
Time:
9:10 pm
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